Study about Siblings of Individuals with Disabilities



This online survey will take no more than 30 minutes to complete. The survey asks about the experiences of siblings of individuals with disabilities. By taking this survey, you can help the research team learn more about what supports siblings of people with disabilities need.

You are eligible to take this survey if you are over age 18 and you are:

- A sibling of a person with a disability
- A person with a disability
- A parent of a person with a disability
- A professional who works with people with disabilities

To take this survey, go to

http://bit.ly/SiblingSurvey

If you have any questions about the survey, please contact Meghan Burke at meghanbm@illinois.edu or 217-300-1226

Sibling Survey Recruitment Flyer v.1 (11/3/14)